

    

 

Parkersville Meeting
Annual Meeting for Worship

11 September, 2022 

The annual meeting at our 192-year-old meetinghouse will be held on the Second First Day of Ninth Month 
after a two-year hiatus due to COVID-19. Meeting will start at 2:00 pm, on Sunday, 11 September 2022.

We have a web site about Parkersville Meeting at www.parkersvillemeeting.org. Please visit our site and pass 
along information about it to any interested friends and relatives.

The Parkersville Meeting property is maintained by a committee of appointed trustees, with the financial 
support of families and individuals having an interest in the perpetuation of this Nationally Registered historic 
property and its burial ground.  A gift at this time, or a bequest for the long-term upkeep, would be greatly 
appreciated as the meeting is old and in need of constant repairs, both large and small. For those in attendance, 
please be advised that we do not have electricity or running water.

Burial plots in our cemetery are available for a donation of $1,000.00. Should you know of anyone desiring to 
reserve a plot here, please contact Mary Sproat at the address given below, or at msproat800@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing former and new Friends from other Meetings for worship since we have been 
separated for several years.

For more information, call Joanie Parker Hadik at 610-633-5445.

Parkersville Meeting Trustees: Kristina Darlington, Dale Frens, Carol Parker Stein, Joanie Parker Hadik, Lars 
Farmer and Mary Sproat

Please post copies of this notice to inform others

Note: Tax deductible contributions may be sent to:
Parkersville Meeting Property
c/o Mary Sproat, Treasurer
200 Bancroft Road
Kennett Square, PA 19348


